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CLASSROOM-BASED ASSESSMENTSCLASSROOM-BASED ASSESSMENTS

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we settle back into the school year, I
would like to extend a warm welcome to
all of you. It has been a busy and
exciting term, with students making
excellent progress both academically
and socially.  In this newsletter, we have
included photos of recent events and
the CBA calendar for the academic year
2024/25.

Wishing you all a lovely break,

Siobhán, Ciara, Erica & Shona.

,

A Classroom-Based Assessment (CBA) is a project completed during school time
that allows students to demonstrate their understanding and skills in a specific
subject area. CBAs are an important part of the Junior Cycle curriculum, as they

focus on students' research, critical thinking, and creativity. 
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SADAKO AND THE  PAPER CRANESSADAKO AND THE  PAPER CRANES

Well done to Rose Forsyth and Jamie
Murphy, our September and October
recipients of the Student of the
Month award.

Rose and Jamie were commended
for living out the school values of
kindness, respect, participation, and
hard work.

The Second Years worked extremely hard making paper cranes to help
the art department prepare for the exhibition ‘Sadako and the Paper
Cranes’. The message of the exhibition is one of peace and hope in

remembrance of the devastation of the atomic bombing of Hiroshima. 




